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Senator Farley Greets Pashley Elementary School

HUGH T. FARLEY  June 11, 2013



State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I — Schenectady) had the pleasure of meeting
students from Pashley Elementary School on June 4 in Albany. The students
toured the Capitol and discussed New York State government with Senator

Farley. Pashley is part of the Burnt Hills-Ballston Lake Central School District.
Students in Roger Kopa'’s class were on the trip.



